
 

 

 
Examining Inspectors Shropshire Council 

Shirehall 
Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
Shropshire  SY2 6ND 
 

Date: 27 January 2025 
 

My Ref:  
 

Your Ref  
Dear Inspectors, 
 
ID47 – Timeframe for Response  
 
Further to your letter ID47, which was received by the Council on 6th January 2025, we 
note your request for the Council to provide a project plan to address the soundness 
issues you have identified.  You have requested the project plan be submitted to you by 
31 January 2025.  
 
The Council are currently giving consideration to the contents of ID47.  Whilst we do 
intend to respond, we will not be able to do so by 31st January. The response is due to 
be considered by the Council’s Cabinet on 12th February.  If approved, we will submit 
the response to you shortly afterwards.     
 
We therefore ask for your confirmation of this revised timeframe.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Eddie West 
Planning Policy and Strategy Manager  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


